David Bolduc
to me, Donald

Harry,

Our board met and voted to grant your request to share the WGTM call
sign. We wish you all the bestl

David Bolduc
Station Manager
Strong Tower Radio
231-468-2087

Station

On 4/15/2024 12:54 PM, Harmy Kozlowski wrote:

= Helio,

>

= My name is Harry Kozlowski. | am the Technical Consultant for the Town
= of Milford, New Hampshire on their application for a low power FM

= radio station. They are interested in naming their new siation

= WGTM-LP And | am writing to ask your permission to share that call sign.
=

= The FCC now allows call signs to be shared between different broadcast
= services. Manistique, Michigan and Milford, New Hampshire are far

= enough away geographically so there won't be any confusion for

= listeners. The Milford, NH LPFM will be a non-commercial public safety
= radio service.

o3

= If you do not wish to share the WGTM call sign, just let us know. IT

= you are amenable to sharing, please compose a brief letter that grants

> the Town of Milford, NH permission to apply for WGTM-LP. The lefter

= should be emailed to me as a PDF. Or you can simply compose an email
= and | will generate a PDF from that.

>

> Thank you for your consideration and good luck with your new station.

-

= Sincerely,

= Harry Kozlowski



